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Dear : 
 
Re:  Request under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 
 
British Columbia Ferry Services Inc. (BC Ferries) received your request for access to 
records under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the FOIPP Act) 
on July 22, 2024.  Your request was as follows: 
 

 “Monthly statistics from July 22, 2021, to July 22, 2024, detailing the 
number of passengers traveling under the Travel Assistance Program (TAP) 
and senior fare concessions on BC Ferries routes 1, 2, and 30. The data 
should be separated by route and categorized into: 

1. TAP passengers, distinguishing between walk-on passengers and those in 
vehicles. 

2. Senior passengers, further divided into those who travel for free from 
Monday to Thursday and those who do not. 

Also, the total funds received from the BC Provincial Government in respect 
of travel for these passengers during this period broken out by Route and 
on a similar monthly basis.” 

 
Enclosed please find copies of the records responsive to your request. Some of the 
records contain information excepted from disclosure under the FOIPP Act. This 
information was severed so the remaining information could be disclosed. The severed 
information is excepted from disclosure under sections 15 (harm to the security of a 
system), 17 (harm to the financial interests of BC Ferries) and 19 (harm to public safety) 
of the FOIPP Act.  A copy of the FOIPP Act can be found here: 
https://www.bclaws.gov.bc.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/96165 00 We have 
noted on the records disclosed to you the sections of the FOIPP Act we relied on to sever 
the information. 
 






